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HOMICIDE 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on Wednesday, February 5

th
 shortly before 8:00 A.M.  The incident took place in 

the 1200 block of Northeast 4
th

 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a report of shots fired at this 
location.  When the officers arrived, they discovered a male victim lying in the 
roadway. 
 

The victim has been identified as Pierre Akeem Gustave, B/M, 04/11/90, a 
resident of the City of Margate. 
 

Gustave was recently released from Florida State Prison on August 13, 2013 
and known to frequent the area. 
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.  Investigators are encouraging 
anyone who may have witnessed this shooting or who may have information 
about the incident to contact Detectives Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517 or Jim 
Jaggers at 954-828-5970. 
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